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This Bill change would make it impossible for the average group to put forth a 

petition.  You have already made it quite difficult by raising the number of signatures 

needed to get something on our Oregon Ballot, now you are ensuring that you have 

to have wealthy backers, to hire people  in each county to collect signatures.   It  

would seem you believe that only the wealthy can govern. 


